Subject: Re: Bugs with GridCtrl in Ubuntu 12.04
Posted by dolik.rce on Sat, 12 May 2012 09:57:14 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Federico,

This issue is already solved. Details can be found in this thread. What version of U++ did you
install? You should get at least 4454 or newer, to avoid this.

There might be slight problem that the Ubuntu Precise packages are right now only in the testing
PPA and also the packages are kind of outdated, because of some changes in packaging (long
story ) but I will make the necessary changes sometime during this weekend and you should
have fresh .debs in the upp-nightly PPA by monday

Best regards,
Honza
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